
1st Vice President – Membership    October Bulletin, 2024 

 

I just completed classes at our Fall conference. There was lots of essential and interesting 

information that I received. 

It is important for our first vice's not to hang onto all their applications for renewal, life, or new 

joins. Send them in as you can please. Always list names in alphabetical order. 

If you have new life members please get them to Nancy by the 15th of December so she can 

process and get back to National for processing. Remember that the life membership is going up 

$75 as of January 1st. 

Cards may come late due to National. They are behind on this with the moving of the National 

office. Please be patient as we are at their mercy and cannot do anything. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to me at upnorthpam1@gmail.com   If I cannot 

answer it I will get with whomever I can to get your answers. 

Regards 

Pamela Lein 

 


